
The Committee on the Status of LGBTQ+ 
Individuals in the Economics Profession (CSQIEP) 
was established by the American Economic 
Association in 2019 (following three years of 
support of a related Ad Hoc Working Group on 
LGBTQ+ Economics) to address issues facing 
LGBTQ+ economists. 

The Committee supports the AEA by offering 
recommendations on Best Practices concerning 
sexual orientation and gender identity issues 
in economics, supports LGBTQ+ economists 
through a variety of professional development and 
mentoring opportunities, and works in tandem with 
CSMGEP, CSWEP, and related AEA committees to 
advance equity, inclusion, and diversity throughout 
the economics profession.

SUPPORTING LGBTQ+ 
INDIVIDUALS IN THE

ECONOMICS PROFESSION

www.csqiep.org

@LGBTQ_Econ

CSQIEP Activities

• Mentoring Program

• Virtual Seminar Series

• �Sponsored Sessions at the AEA  
Annual Meeting

• Award for Outstanding LGBTQ+ Research

• Networking and Career Resources


